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The Quitman Fire Protection District Board held its regular monthly meeting May 21, 2020 at 
5:30 pm. 
In attendance were:  John Kavanaugh, Joel Burnum, Jim Justice, Bill Jimmerson, Kelly Anderson, 
and Chief Philip Brown.  Public present was JD Caskey, Jerry Robinson, Kyle Robinson, Lacey 
Brown. There were no public comments. The financial report was reviewed, Jim made a motion 
to accept the report as read. Joel seconded the motion, motion carried.  The monthly bills were 
discussed.  Joel made a motion to pay the bills, Bill seconded the motion.  All were in favor. Bill 
made a motion to accept March’s meeting minutes (there was no meeting in April due to 
COVID-19) Joel seconded the motion. Motion carried.   
Trucks and equipment are in good condition, except #4 needs repairs that are still under 
warranty. Annual pump tests are scheduled. Chief Brown discussed with the board the 
maintenance and tests on fire hydrants in the district. Joel made a motion to go forward with 
the maintenance, Jim seconded the motion. The board discussed the upcoming PIAL rating and 
having stations manned around the clock and how it would affect the rating. More research will 
be done on this. Jim made a motion to adjourn, Bill seconded the motion.  Meeting adjourned.  
Next month’s meeting is set for June 11, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
________________________ 
John R. Kavanaugh, Chairman 
 

 


